[image: image1.jpg]=

fallscreek




26 June 2007

Three Swedish Extreme skiers Jan Remmelg, Richard Ekman and Jocke Kaller,  who are based year-round in Chamonix, have just had two memorable days’ skiing at Falls Creek.

They intend to visit 70 different ski areas throughout their epic twelve and a half month journey. 

Jan Remmelg said: ”This adventure isn’t just about skiing all the continents in the world in one year, it is equally important for us to experience a little about each country, their culture, and the activities they offer.

“I know we are not fair coming to Falls Creek so early but it was the only way to fit it in. We spent about 18 months brainstorming all the places where we should go and trying to find a route that made sense. 

“After completing all the nitty gritty, day by day schedule (which I enjoyed doing) we embarked on our trip from Chamonix at the end of April.

“We drove to Copenhagen and then to Greenland, which was the best 6 days imaginable, huge snow-covered mountains and spectacular fjords coming in from the ocean. 

“We then flew to Iceland where we spent 8 days before we drove up north in Sweden and down into Norway. We then returned home to Chamonix before we set off for Australia.

“After arriving in Sydney we drove down the coast to Melbourne, visited several wineries in Rutherglen (who make surprisingly good dessert wines) and headed in our campervan to Thredbo.

“52 days from the start of our long journey we arrived at Falls Creek according to plan. We were right on schedule and I have to say all three of us were surprised by the snow conditions.

“They were surprisingly good and we were very impressed with the way the resort uses the maximum they have. 

“Lets be honest you don’t have the vertical metres we are used to in Chamonix but it is not fair to compare the two.

“What they’ve created here is in harmony with nature. It felt very natural with the lodges almost hidden amongst the trees. We haven’t seen anything like it in Europe and the service is much much better than what we experience in France. 

“Everyone at Falls Creek was very nice. The level of service everywhere was relaxed and friendly. We’ve all lived in France for a number of years where service doesn’t exist.

“The expression no worries mate is really right. The local photographer Charlie Brown invited us for coffee and made sure we felt right at home. The skiing community is quite small and Charlie’s brother had a connection with Richard Ekman and Jocke Kaller, who had been to Australia about ten years ago to see the beaches in Queensland and the Barrier Reef.

“We are now on our way to New Zealand  but we’d like to thank all the people at Falls Creek who were so supportive. 

“We have a low cost budget to complete this adventure but it due to the generosity of ski resorts such as Falls Creek that will allow us to complete our epic journey.” 
